
  

  

 
 
 
 
10th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
As part of Ashmole’s Careers Education and Independent Advice and Guidance (CEIAG), 
we will be hosting a ‘Be Career Ready’ Day for all Year 10 students on Wednesday 18th 
October.   
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for students to speak directly to people from a range of 
businesses and industries including law, finance, engineering, architecture, design, 
journalism and accounting.  For part of the day, students will be in smaller groups and 
discuss potential career pathways, the world of various businesses and industries and tips 
on their future post 16 and 18 routes with people who have a wealth of experience in these 
areas of work.  Beyond this we also hope to see our Year 10 students demonstrating 
professionalism and cooperation when engaging with our visitors from the various sectors of 
industry.  
 
The day will also include a focus on the rapidly changing world of work looking at specific 
labour market information, apprenticeships, T Levels and how Unifrog can help to guide 
future decisions regarding careers and personal development.  We coordinate this day with 
an external agency, the Business Education Partnership.  
 
Students will be involved in the day from Periods 1-4 and normal lessons resume for Period 
5.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this exciting 
opportunity.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr M Louca 
i/c Careers and Sociology  
 


